## PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF NORTH CAROLINA

**DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION** | June St. Clair Atkinson, Ed.D., *State Superintendent* WWW.NCPUBLICSCHOOLS.ORG

November 15, 2010

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Directors, Exceptional Children Programs

Directors, Charter Schools

From: Mary N. Watson, Director

**Exceptional Children Division** 

Subject: Adapted Physical Education - Listserv

The Exceptional Children Division has established a listserv to allow rapid dissemination of information, continuing education opportunities and updates regarding adapted physical education (APE) or specially designed physical education. This listserv is open to any staff involved with or interested in adapted physical education (APE) or specially designed physical education. This could include: general education physical educators, adapted physical educators, EC directors, principals, special educators, physical therapists, occupational therapists or other interested staff. To subscribe, please send an email to join-ape@lists.dpi.state.nc.us from the email account where you would like to receive messages.

If you have additional questions or comments, please contact Laurie Ray (laurie\_ray@med.unc.edu or 919/636-1827).

MNW/LS/kb